

Jefferson Regional Foundation

South Hills Country Club

Matuszak Brothers

Ern's Cutting Edge, LLC

#1 Cochran

Heartland Homes

Lighthouse Electric Company, Inc.

Partner4Work

Builders Association of Metropolitan Pittsburgh (BAMP)

Dravosburg Truck & Auto Repair, Inc.

M&M Photography, Inc.

Bethel Bakery

Hill International Trucks, LLC

Michael Brothers Companies



January 26, 2022

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of Jefferson Regional Foundation, I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the impact the school has on preparing a quality workforce in the South Hills communities.

The mission of the Jefferson Regional Foundation is to improve the health and well-being of the communities South of Pittsburgh through grantmaking, education, and outreach. With a broad interest in community health, the Foundation focuses on six priority areas: health and wellness; diversity, equity and inclusion; workforce and economic opportunity; civic engagement and policy work; early childhood and youth development; and capacity building. As part of the Foundation's workforce and economic opportunity priority, the Foundation views Steel Center for Career and Technical Education as a key partner. Steel Center provides not only vocational education for youth but has also offered critical adult workforce programming in the past.

As part of the Foundation's commitment to capacity building the Foundation hosts the Jefferson Community Collaborative, a network of over 100+ community-serving organizations who are committed to working together to improve community life in Pittsburgh's South Hills and lower Mon Valley. Steel Center for Career and Technical Education has participated in this Collaborative and has hosted action team meetings on-site to encourage community connection.

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education is a community asset, and we look forward to a strong, continuing partnership. An investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy and community. I hope you will give your consideration to Steel Center's request for support.

Sincerely,

Mary Phan-Gruber, CEO Jefferson Regional Foundation

mary.phan-gruber@jeffersonrf.org

mary Phro Graber

www.jeffersonrf.org

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of Partner4Work, I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

Partner4Work is the workforce development board for Pittsburgh and Allegheny County. Partner4Work leads the development, integration, and implementation of a world-class workforce development system in our area by connecting funding, expertise, and opportunities for employers, job seekers, agencies, and policymakers. We have enjoyed a valuable partnership with Steel Center for more than a decade. Steel Center has prepared students for careers in high priority occupations and ensured employer voice is paramount in training programs.

Steel Center has helped to strengthen the workforce development system in Allegheny County through preparing young adults for careers right out of high school. An investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy and community.

For all the foregoing reasons, I hope you will give your consideration to support Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school.

Sincerely,

Rob Cherry, CEC

OFFICERS

John P. Innocenti	President
Joseph D. Cecere	Vice President
Karl Meyer	Secretary
Derek M. Backa	Treasurer



BOARD OF GOVERNORS
Derek M. Backa
Paul J. Baroffio
Christopher S. Blass
Joseph D. Cecere
Steve Fischetti
Steve Gielarowski
John P. Innocenti
Karl Meyer
Kieran O'Dea

January 22, 2022

RECEIVED

IAN 25 2022

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of South Hills Country Club, I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

South Hills Country Club is a 102-year-old private country club that serves more than 800 members and employs 200 people. Our club has been an important part of the community and adds to the quality of life for those who live in our area. We appreciate our valuable partnership with Steel Center and anticipate an even stronger connection in the future as the hospitality industry continues to evolve. Steel Center has provided us with employee referrals who are well prepared for rewarding careers in the industry. A

From my perspective, Steel Center has helped to strengthen the South Hills community. Any investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy, its businesses, and residents.

On behalf of South Hills Country Club, I hope you will give your consideration to support Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school. The need for well prepared future professionals is greater than ever.

Sincerely,

Frank S. Hamschin General Manager

South Hills Country Club

Frank S. Harrison.



2041 Boulevard of the Allies Pittsburgh, Pa 15219 412-434-5690 www.pghhomebuilders.com

January 24, 2022

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, Pa 15025

Dear School Board Members:

I am writing on behalf of the Builders Association of Metropolitan Pittsburgh, BAMP, in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to to address the critical needs to repair and update its education and training facilities

The Builders Association of Metropolitan Pittsburgh (BAMP) is one of the oldest builders associations in the country. Founded in 1938 by a group of Pittsburgh area home builders as the Home Builders Association of Allegheny County, it has grown to become the largest home builders association in Pennsylvania, serving the home building and related industries throughout the metropolitan Pittsburgh region, including Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Greene, Washington and Westmoreland Counties. BAMP is affiliated with the National Association of Home Builders (NAHB) and the Pennsylvania Builders Association (PBA). BAMP also has an active NAHB Remodeler's Council that focuses on improving the profession of remodeling and education of home improvement contractors. With an eye toward its future, BAMP sponsors numerous NAHB Student Chapters operating in eight local area career training schools, including Steel Center, which is supported by our charitable foundation, Housing Industry Foundation for Education.

Our involvement with Steel Center has been ongoing for over 30 years. In addition to sponsoring an NAHB Student Chapter, members of BAMP have hosted students on "Days at the Job Site" field trips, served at guest speakers and involved students in community service projects. Further, Steel Center utilizes learning materials created by the National Association of Home Builders and the Residential Construction Academy, which were developed to integrate national skills standards for residential construction.

In 2006, BAMP, in collaboration with educators and industry stake holders, initiated an industry review and endorsement process for construction trades that was adopted by the Pennsylvania Builders Association and is now offered to trade schools throughout the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

The PBA Endorsed Trade Program accelerates the placement process for students transitioning into the workforce by requiring curricula that meets industry standards, ensuring adequate facilities for proper hands-on training, assisting in the development of home builder student chapters, facilitating local internships and providing a process for ensuring students can connect with builders. I am pleased to note that Steel Center has participated in this industry endorsement process since its inception and continue to receive the PBA Industry Endorsement.

As part of the endorsement review process, a team of peer educators, administrators and local industry representatives visit the school and makes recommendations, where appropriate, related to program facilities. As far as Steel Center is concerned, past reports have noted the need for increased space related to hands-on training facilities.

As technology and methods for the construction trades are constantly changing, so too must the equipment and training evolve to meet today's requirements and needs. As such it is critically important that training providers continuously update their curriculum and modernize their training facilities to ensure that the students they are educating meet the needs of future employers.

From our perspective, we commend Steel Center for their forward thinking in looking to improve its training facilities for its students in helping provide our industry with the next generation of skilled trades' workers. Any investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy and community.

For the foregoing reasons, we are hopeful you will give your consideration to support Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school.

Sincerely,

James M. Eichenlaub Executive Director

Builders Association of Metropolitan Pittsburgh

Jan Meh-U



11 Terence Drive
(412)655-0100
(412) 655-7671 Fax
Walt@MatuszakBrothers.com
Chad@MatuszakBrothers.com

January 24, 2022

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of Matuszak Brothers Electrical Contractors and our family, I am honored to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

Our Company is an electrical contracting company located in Pleasant Hills. We perform commercial and residential electrical work. Steel Center has provided us with many well-trained candidates over the years. Steel Center has been a very big part of our lives for our business and also personally.

On a personal level, all four of our sons attended Steel Center. Two of them in the computer field and two in electrical construction. Our sons Chad and Justin that attended the electrical construction are in the process of taking over the reins of our Company. Our other two sons have amazing careers in the computer field. This may not have happened if they would not have had the education opportunities that Steel Center has to offer.

Because of our sons Chad and Justin great Steel Center experience they have become involved with the current Steel Center programs such as Co-op (we currently employ one Co-op student), mentoring, being involved with the advisory board, submitting instructional videos & tool demonstrations for students. They very much believe in the school and want to help keep this great legacy alive, as we all do.

We have been involved with Steel Center on a personally and professionally level for over 20 years. I cannot begin to tell you how important it has been to us. It has helped shape our children's future and continues to support our business with future electrical candidates. We have also had some co-op students in which we currently employ one student.

We know of many local family's that have had similar positive stories of how Steel Center has impacted the lives of their children in amazing ways.

We have experienced in our business the decline of skilled tradesman. Without the training that Steel Center provides we would be afraid that the future potential candidates would almost disappear. Steel center is such huge asset to our whole area. I cannot imagine the future without the valuable things it has to offer. We hope and pray that you seriously consider the initiatives to repair and renovate the school.

Sincerely,

Walter E Matuszak

Owner

DRAVOSBURG TRUCK AND AUTO REPAIR, INC 421 WASHINGTON AVE DRAVOSBURG , PA 15034 412-466-7946 OFFICE 412-466-7684 FAX ADEROSA216@GMAIL.COM

JANUARY 21,2022

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of DRAVOSBURG TRUCK STOP I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

DRAVOSBURG TRUCK AND AUTO REPAIR provides auto, medium and heavy duty repairs on most makes of vehicles, including state inspections, We do appreciate the help that we receive and provide for the students, We have enjoyed a valuable partnership with Steel Center for 10 years. Steel Center has provided our facility with students in both, the diesel and auto programs, this has benefit us many times over the years. Our company has retained several students that have since graduated from Steel Center. We definitely appreciate this program.

From my perspective, Steel Center has helped to strengthen our Auto and Diesel repair industry by teaching these young people the importance of this work, the pride the students show for the schooling and the employment is an absolute bonus. As we all know, it is getting more difficult to find young people interested in this line of work. Any investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy and community.

For all the foregoing reasons, I hope you will give your consideration to support Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school.

Sincerely, Amy DeRosa Office /Garage Manager Dravosburg Truck Stop , inc.



January 25, 2022

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members,

On behalf of Ern's Cutting Edge, LLC (DBA Firewood Fellas), I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school/s effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

Firewood Fellas is a local business run by a Steel Center Alumni, 2002. We are a firewood processing company that supplies Kiln-dried wood products to residents, stores and restaurants. The need for employees with the knowledge of equipment (large and small), as well as the abilities to learn hands processes to full fill our product needs and still have the social skills to interact with our customers. We have not worked with Steel Center long, possibly the last 2 years, but we have acquired workers that have been able to help us with our company's needs. Steel Center students have a great work ethic and drive that is not found in all high school students.

Steel Center has helped to add capable and fully skilled graduates in many trade driven occupations, a far and close to home. As the owner of a small business, I do recognize Steel Center as one of the main stepping stones to my success. I learned a lot from the classes I took and from the teachers that directed me in life after high school.

Any investment to the school would be useful to continue to grow the local economy and community. We will continue to reach out to Steel Center for possible employees that help our business thrive. Your consideration to support Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school, should be high on your priority.

Sincerely,
Ernie Stevens, Owner
Ern's Cutting Edge, LLC (DBA Firewood Fellas)

RECEIVED

IAN 25 2022

M&M Photography, Inc. 4934 Library Road Bethel Park, PA. 15102

January 21, 2022

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of M&M Photography, Inc., I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

M&M Photography, Inc. provides internship/interviewing opportunities to the students of Steel Center. We have enjoyed a valuable partnership with Steel Center for many years. Steel Center has provided us with the opportunity to have students interested in the field of photography come into our studio to further learn about their chosen profession.

From my perspective, Steel Center has helped to strengthen our community by giving students the opportunity to learn a craft that is not learned from a textbook. Any investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy and community.

For all the foregoing reasons, I hope you will give your consideration to support Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school.

Sincerely,

Marianne Moulden Vice President

412-854-1414

www.mm-photography.net info@mm-photography.net



January 24, 2022

Kevin Rice
Executive Director
Steel Center CTE
565 Lewis Run Road
Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear Mr. Rice:

First and foremost, on behalf of #1 Cochran please accept our thanks for the long-standing partnership we've enjoyed with Steel Center CTE over the years. Your program has been the source of many, quality technical hires, including apprentices and co-op students for #1 Cochran, so we're interested in building on our past successes.

We're pleased to report that in 2022 we will be aggressively promoting careers in automotive repair and maintenance, and in supporting individuals and programs that drive the development of skilled automotive trades. Most importantly, this includes Automotive Service Technicians and Collision Repair Technicians.

In order to promote these important automotive careers, we're interested in having a more visible presence with your administration, faculty and student body. This would potentially include some combination of the following:

- Our Human Resources and Service Management Teams are willing to host field trips to one or more #1 Cochran locations. The field trips would be designed for information sharing about our careers and our standing as an elite workplace, a facility tour, an on-site lunch at #1 Cochran's expense, and a question & answer session.
- Our Human Resources and Service Management Teams are also willing to visit your school for guest presentations
 about careers in automotive and the substantial benefits of these careers, advancement opportunities, an overview of
 compensation programs, and an overview of our culture, core values and team.
- Our Human Resources and Service Management Teams are available for events on your campus -- career fairs, speaking
 opportunities, mock interviews, and/or representation of Advisory Boards if those opportunities might arise.
- Our Human Resources and Service Management Team are willing to provide individual job-shadowing opportunities for
 your students. Additionally, for those students who are turning 17 and have passed a certified driver's education course,
 or those who are now 18 years of age, we can also provide paid part-time co-op employment while in high school.
- Finally, our Human Resources team is willing to conduct informational workshops on interviewing skills, resume' preparation, and other steps for launching a successful career in the automotive business. Potential locations for these workshops are many, and include almost any one of our facilities, a conference room or classroom at your school, or a 3rd party, offsite training center.

One of our unique and popular programs internally is Service TECHcellence – our Technician Apprenticeship designed specifically to foster a quick, effective start to a new Technician's career. TechCellence offers:

- Student loan assistance of \$250 per month for 24 consecutive months beginning at the onset of the new Apprentice's employment and successful graduation from an accredited technical training program – a \$6,000 value. Payments are made by #1 Cochran directly to the lending institution.
- 2. A tool allowance of \$200 per month for an Apprentice's first twelve months of full-time employment a \$2,400 value. Apprentices are reimbursed for actual tool provider invoices that are furnished to HR.
- 3. Dealer sponsorship for a highly qualified student who graduates from your CTC program and enters a factory-branded training program at one of the Pittsburgh area technical training colleges (Rosedale Technical College, Community College of Allegheny County).

We have attached a summary of our Service TECHcellence program which will provide more details.

As you can see, we won't hesitate to invest in programs, activities and apprenticeships that will bolster our pipeline of technical talent. And we understand that an employment relationship is two-sided; the new Team Member (employee) must see tangible current and future value in what we offer.

#1 Cochran is a values-driven organization and top workplace. We've earned Top Workplace standing on the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette's prestigious annual Top Workplace list for eleven consecutive years – every year since the honor was conceived. We are one of only seven companies in Southwestern PA to make the list in all eleven years, and we're the only automotive retailer who can make that claim. Suffice it to say that our people are exceptionally important to our success, and we treat them that way.

As a first step, perhaps you and/or a member of your team would be willing to meet (live or virtually) to explore opportunities for strengthening our partnership. Please let us know if you're interested in considering any of the ideas in this communication, or others that may have mutual benefits. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Aaron A. Herbick

Aaron A. Herbick Vice President & Chief Human Resources Officer #1 Cochran Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

Email: aherbick@cochran.com

Mobile: 412-719-4015

Courtney S. Halle

Courtney S. Halle
Human Resources Senior Manager
#1 Cochran
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

Email: challe@cochran.com Mobile: 412-443-1177

CC:

Ryan Koch, Learning & Development Senior Manager, #1 Cochran Rachel Infield, Corporate Recruiter, #1 Cochran

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of Bethel Bakery, I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

Bethel Bakery, established in 1955 has over 100 employees on staff, of which over 20% are students. We are a family business that is a manufacturer and retailer of exceptional baked goods servicing the South Hills and beyond in Pittsburgh. We are a full line bakery with two locations. Our Bethel Park location is the baking headquarters.

We have entry level positions for students in sales, bakery prep, cake and cookie finishing and decorating. We hire staff that have a potential, commitment and care to delight our customers with baked goods of exceptional quality that bring a special joy to life.

We have enjoyed a valuable partnership with Steel Center for well over 30 years with numerous employees hired from Steel Center. From my perspective, Steel Center has helped to strengthen our industry's and company's future by offering these students valuable insight and training for a career in our hands on industry. Any investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy and community.

I hope you will give serious consideration to support Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school. Every student will benefit from directly and indirectly from this investment.

Sincerely,

John S. Walsh President Bethel Bakery

"Baking Life Sweeter since 1955" www. Bethel Bakery .com



January 21, 2022

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of Heartland Homes, I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

Heartland Homes builds residential homes throughout the Pittsburgh area as well as into the Morgantown, WV area. We build over 300 homes a year. The importance of the trade schools has never been greater, because the shortage of skilled labor. We have enjoyed a valuable partnership with Steel Center for almost 10 years. Steel Center has provided our subcontractor / vendors with numerous trade workers. These workers have enabled us to provide housing for numerous people in our footprint. Steel Center provides people the opportunity to learn a skill that is invaluable. Those trained people are able to have jobs that allow them to earn a good living and provide for themselves and their families.

From my perspective, Steel Center has helped to strengthen our skilled labor force throughout the entire Pittsburgh area. This leads to a better quality for a lot of hardworking people. Any investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy and community.

For all the foregoing reasons, I hope you will give your consideration to support Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school.

Sincerely,

Bill Coury Production Manager Heartland Homes



Hill International Trucks, LLC





47866 Y & O Road P. O. Box 2170 Calcutta Branch East Liverpool, OH 43920 330 386 6440 800 837 3000 #1—27th Street P. O. Box 6541 Wheeling, WV 26003 304 233 1500 800 234 4740 300 Alton Hill Drive P. O. Box 4535 Eighty Four, PA 15330 724 222 8680 866 422 8680 701 Steel Street Industrial Park Aliquippa, PA 15001 724 375 0859

www.hillintltrucks.com

To whom it may concern:

I have been dealing with Steel Center for Career and Technical Education (formerly Steel Center vo-tech) for 3 years. Throughout that time, I have been very impressed with the welcoming atmosphere and friendly deminer I have been approached with by the entire staff. A program is only as good as the people they have running it, and my opinion is very high of the people that I have the fortune to work with. In my first trip to Steel Center, I attended a career fair and was surprised the see how well they maximize the little equipment they do have, and the efficiency in which they use the small classroom where they house their Small Engines. I left that event both encouraged by what I saw, and with a sense of disappointment, because I could tell they could accomplish so much more with just a little more space.

The job that Steel Center does if very important to our community, and industry. Steel Center gives kids the ability to understand great career choices at a very young age. We as employer's also have the ability to review kid's talent and help guide them in the direction that best suits their career. Sometimes that means additional Tech education, and sometimes that means entering directly into the workforce. Steel Center Does a great job of providing the basics. I have one graduate of the Steel Center Program currently working for Hill International Trucks. I have no doubt that the educational base he received at the Steel Center facility is what spring boarded him to success with us.

While the benefits are there for me as a Business Manager serving our community, I recognized that the biggest benefit of the Steel Center facility is the benefit it brings to the community. Steel Center provides skilled training to our students, and in turn these students stay home, to work in the communities that raised them. The current shortage in America and our community of skilled tradesman is real, and felt every day when you call to get your toilet fixed, car repaired, or furnace looked at. Steel Center solves that problem for our communities well into the future. They also happen to do it at a high level. The job growth spurned by Steel Center over the last couple years has not been measured, but I am sure if it was, at least a small part would be attributed to the work that they do at Steel Center for Career and Technical Education.

I would like to take this opportunity to encourage you to support the growth of the Steel Center for Career and Technical Education. It supports your local businesses, Community, and most importantly your family that depends on the services taught at that facility. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. My e-mail address is shoye@hillintltrucks.com, and I can be reached at my office, at the phone number (866) 422-8680

Best

Shane Hoye Service Manager Hill International Trucks LLC.



January 21, 2022

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of Lighthouse Electric Company, Inc., I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

Lighthouse Electric is one of the region's largest, most well-respected Electrical Contracting firms, and a leading innovator in electrical planning, design, pre-fabrication, and construction. We value vocational technical schools, such as Steel Center, as they provide students with hands-on experience in a trade, such as ours. Also, they show students a suitable alternative to attending college after high school. We have a handful of key employees currently working for Lighthouse Electric who have attended Steel Center.

From my perspective, Steel Center is a highly valued part of the public school system within Allegheny and surrounding counties, serving as a bridge between public education and the workforce. The school provides valuable, relevant career and technical education training to career minded students who, as a result, will greatly contribute to the growth of a strong workforce within our community.

Enriching the future of our community and the students within requires support with an investment in a facility that will provide an inspiring environment.

For all the foregoing reasons, I encourage you to consider supporting Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school. An investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy and community.

Sincerely,

Karyn L. Ward

Human Resources Manager

Kaupe J. Ward

Lighthouse Electric Company, Inc.

Steel Center for Career and Technical Education Attention: Joint Operating Committee 565 North Lewis Run Road Jefferson Hills, PA 15025

Dear School Board Members:

On behalf of Michael Brothers Hauling, I am pleased to write this letter in support of Steel Center for Career and Technical Education and the school's effort to address the critical needs to repair and update the facilities.

Michael Brothers Hauling provides dumpster delivery, scrap metal recycling and waste transfer stations services. We have enjoyed a valuable partnership with Steel Center for several years. Steel Center has provided us with candidates for employment.

From my perspective, Steel Center has helped to strengthen our community by teaching valuable skills to help individuals find work. Any investment in Steel Center is an investment in our local economy and community.

For all the foregoing reasons, I hope you will give your consideration to support Steel Center's initiatives to repair and renovate the school.

Sincerely,

Shannon Farley HR Director

Michael Brothers Companies

